
From: Katague, Ditas
Sent: 6/29/2011 9:55:46 AM

Redacted Chan, JovitaTo:
(j ovita. chan@cpuc. ca. gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Kersten, 
Colette (colette.kersten@cpuc.ca.gov); Clay, Jacqueline 
(j aqueline.clay @cpuc .ca.gov)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: RE: Comr Sandoval's PG&E Diablo Canyon Power Plant Tour - August 4, 2011

Reda
I was just informed by the Commissioner that she had a conflict that week that was not on her 
calendar. She unfortunately cannot make the 4th as she has to be in Santa Clara til noon. If she left 
Santa Clara (driving) on Thursday afternoon, she could make it in time for Friday August 5th however. 
I apologize as this other commitment was not on her work calendar.

Please let me know. I'm so sorry this has been a difficult scheduling challenge.

Ditas

Ditas Machine Katague 
Chief of Staff
Office of Commissioner Catherine J.K. Sandoval
California Public Utilities Commissioner
770 L Street, Suite 1250
Sacramento, CA 95814
(916) 322-8858
dmk@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Redacted
Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 11:59 AM 
To: Chan, Jovita
Cc: Katague, Ditas; Kersten, Colette; Clay, Jacqueline; Allen, Meredith 
Subject: Comr Sandoval's PG&E Diablo Canyon Power Plant Tour - August 4, 2011

Hi Jovita,
Enclosed pis find Draft Tour Schedule for Comr Sandoval's review. Please let me know if you have any 
question or concern regarding the tour schedule.

2ndly, if Comr Sandoval is considering spending the night day before the tour, Avila La Fonda Hotel, 
located at 101 San Migue Street, Avila Beach (tel.# 805/595-1700), is offering Gov't rate of $129 (with 
limited availability, as of this morning). San Luis Obispo airport is about 10.5 miles to the hotel, and 
from hotel to PG&E Energy Education Center (tour location starting point, 6588 Ontario Road, San Luis 
Obispo) is about 3.2 miles away.
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FYI -1 have our group staying at the Aviia La Fonda Hotel for 1-night (Aug 3).

Again, if you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you.

Redacted
Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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